
PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

June 2021 

Your board met on Tuesday, May 25th and decided it was time to reconvene 
the members of the Florida Fly Fishing Association.  We are confident that you are 
as anxious as we are to reconnect and further our passion for fishing with feathers 
and fur! 

When we meet on June 22, 2021 at Kay’s BBQ we will spread out and, if 
you want to, mask up.  Most of us are vaccinated and ready to see familiar faces 
but if you are more comfortable wearing a mask feel free to do so.  We will also 
distance ourselves by only using one side of a table and skipping seats unless you 
are vaccinated and want to sit next to a friend or family member. 

Our first meeting will not have a presentation.  We are going to open up the 
floor to all members to talk about fishing and programs you would like to have 
during the second half of 2021.  Your board has already started working on 
presentations for July, August and September.  We are also planning a special raffle 
for our September meeting which you will not want to miss. 

We can’t wait to hear fishing stories from those of us who have been able to 
get out on the water.  We all want to know what you may have been doing during 
the pandemic.  Are your fingers worn down from tying flies?  Have you watched 
every YouTube video about fly fishing ever made?  Have you been stockpiling 
gear? 

We hope that you have been able to weather the pandemic safely in good 
health.  Not everyone has.  Some of our members have been battling illnesses other 
than Covid-19 in this difficult time.  Reach out to your friends in the group.  Let 
them know you are thinking of them.  Tell them to join us at our next general 
meeting if they want to socialize.  Together is better!    

See you on June 22! 

Stephen M. Moon, Esq.


